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April 15, 2019 
 

PRINCIPAL NOTES – Kitty Logan 
 

Parent Orientation is scheduled for Wednesday, April 

17 at 9:00 a.m. I am expecting a large crowd due to 

the recent lottery results. If you know a family looking 

for an excellent education for their children, please 

send them my way. 

 

Kindergarten Roundup is slated for Wednesday, April 

17 at 1:30. Next year’s kindergarten class will get to 

sit at a student desk to complete some activities.  

 

Thursday, April 18 marks the midterm of the fourth 

quarter. Reports will be sent home on Monday, April 

29 in the Monday Folders. 

 

The Mushers Celebration will be held on Friday, April 

19. Student who read all the way to Nome will be 

given a donut and hot chocolate during lunch. In 

addition, mushers will get to select a free book. How 

cool is that? 

 

Did you know?:  

 

We are collecting applications for the Academic 

Policy Board. We are starting a new process where 

board members are elected by our parents. 

 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY WISHES – Staff of EACS 

 

Alyssa, Sixth Grade – April 18 

Lauren, Fourth Grade – April 18 

Joshua, Second Grade – April 21 

Riley, Third Grade – April 21 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS – Staff of EACS  
 

April 15-17 – 6th Grade Field Trip  

April 17 – Parent Orientation, 9:00 a.m.;  

               -Kindergarten Round Up, 1:30 p.m. 

April 18 – Midterm 4th Quarter  

April 22 – 25 – STAR in PE Classes  

April 22 – AimsWeb Begins  

April 24 & 25 – MAPS Test 3rd and 4th  

April 26 – EARLY RELEASE NOON- p/up at 12p  

April 27 – PTO Garage Sale  

April 29 – Midterm Notes Sent Home  

April 30 – Pizza Friday orders + $ due by 9 a.m.  

April 30 & May 1 – MAPS Test 5th and 6th  

May 3 – Pizza Friday; City Wide Clean-Up 3:30p-5p 
 

VOLUNTEER CORNER – Staff of EACS 
 

 Clean-Up Day – May 3rd, 3:30 – 5:00 pm 
 

 We are in desperate need of a Certified 

Electrician to install outlets in the Office. 
 

 Flag Parent – someone to raise + lower flags 

when needed. This can be done before or 

during drop off. 
 

 Shelves in Music Cabinet – Mrs. Harry has a 

cabinet that she needs shelves made for. 
 

 Someone to move Picnic Tables out for use. 
 

 Parent Helper for Outdoor Learning Day  
 

If you are available or willing please let Ms. 

Logan or the Front Office know.  Thanks!   

 

LEXIA LAB NEWS – Mrs. Copping  
 

Lexia students will meet after school for the last time 

this year on Wednesday, April 17th. Your student may 

continue to work on Lexia from home by logging into 

LexiaCore5 with their username (lastname.firstname) 

and password (Kindergartners: 1234; Grades 1-6: 

Firstname of student).  It's been a productive and fun 

year for the Lexia students, and a pleasure to work 

with them after school.  Thanks!  

Eagle Academy’s Business Partner is: 
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PTO ANNOUNCEMENTS – Christina Shontz 
 

Family Fun Night: 

Cookies and Canvas was a great hit! We have some 

really talented artists at EACS. All the cookies were 

yummy, too! Thanks for joining us. 

 

Garage Sale Fundraiser: 

Collection for donations begins next week. Our garage 

sale day is 4/27/19. If you’re short on volunteer hours, 

we need help collecting items and running sales. See 

Garage Sale flyer for more info. 

 

End of Year Celebration: 

Save the date for our final Family Fun Night of the 

year. Join us for dinner and games May 17th, 6 -8 pm 

in EACS gym. 

 

PTO BOARD MEMBERS 
 

Christina Shontz, Chair – christina.shontz@gmail.com 

Alysia Thayer, Vice Chair – alysia.thayer@gmail.com 

Haley Gagnon, Secretary – haleyrlee@gmail.com 

Amie Mitchell,Treasurer -amitchell.alaska@gmail.com 

Vanessa Hall, Parent Rep – v.m.hall@outlook.com 

Mindy Edison, Staff Rep -Edison_mindy@asdk12.org 

 

LET’S TEAM UP FOR CLEAN-UP – Ms. Tamara 
 

Super Sweeper/City Wide Clean-Up 

Friday, May 3rd, 3:30 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 
 

Eagle Academy will participate in the Anchorage 

Chamber of Commerce’s Super Sweepers program 

again this year! Please come help clean up our 

community and we’ll have hot dogs, chips and a drink 

afterwards! Provided by our great PTO! Thanks PTO! 

 
 

Program participation is a great way to teach students 

the importance of litter prevention, and it’s also a lot 

of fun. Families are welcome and encouraged to join 

in the efforts! Each participating school will raffle one 

$50 Fred Meyer Gift Card to students who participate. 

For more information, contact the School Office.  

 

HEALTHWISE with Nurse Jan 
 
Nurse Jan is sponsoring a presentation for Personal 

Safety with STAR during the week of April 22-25. 

This presentation provides excellent tools for children 

to use to identify and avoid unsafe situations! We will 

be discussing personal boundaries for ourselves and 

others. We will practice using our voices to correct or 

stop an unwanted situation, and we will review ideas 

and actions to keep ourselves safe and healthy. This is 

a great program for children of all ages. The instructor 

will tailor it to fit each grade level while making it fun 

and interactive. Please feel free to attend your 

student's class (it is during their designated PE time) 

and siblings are welcome, too. 

  

ACADEMIC POLICY BOARD MEMBERS 
 

Jennifer Bundy, Secretary  884-5008 

jeeperjoebundy@yahoo.com 
 

Deb Cieplak    388-3403 

debcieplak@hotmail.com 
 

Vanessa Hall, Chair    230-6365 

v.m.hall@outlook.com 
 

Stacey Moncur    742-3025 

moncur_stacey@asdk12.org      
 

Paige Saylor     843-437-5783 

paigeola14@yahoo.com 
 

Missy Timberlake   742-3025 

timberlake_melissa@asdk12.org  
 

APB SEAT VACANCIES- Vanessa Hall 
 

The Eagle Academy Academic Policy Board (APB) is 

accepting applications for seats that are open 

beginning the 2019-2020 school year. The open seats 

on the board are Seats D, E, and G. All applicants will 

be placed on a ballot for election by majority vote of 

eligible parents as specified in the APB Bylaws. 

Applications should be turned in to the school office 

in a sealed envelope labeled “APB Election 

Committee” by TODAY, 4/15/19. Please see the 

application letter and application for more details. 
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Student art displayed at the Ed Center 
 

 
 

 
 

 


